
 

 
 

SUSTAINABILITY ADVISORY BOARD  

AGENDA 
 

Thursday,  
Thursday May 20, 2024 

6:00 p.m. – Virtual Meeting Webex 
Public video link:  https://youtube.com/live/0u_1LFw4F5o?feature=share  

 

 
1. Public comment – 5 minutes 
2. Approve minutes from April and May meetings – 2-3 minutes 
3. Member check-in and introduction – 10 minutes 
4. Meet with Rich Faith, chair of the Transportation Advisory Board to consider ways the SAB and TAB 

could collaborate on the development of policy recommendations and code changes to present to 
the City Council – 20 minutes 

5. Old Time Fair – 5 minutes 
6. Updates on the outstanding issues - 10 minutes 

 
- Hiring of sustainability consultant 
- Tree code revision 
- Meeting with WL Refuse and Recycling regarding food waste pick-up 

 
7. Transitioning from gas-powered to battery-powered leafblowers: Discuss elements of possible 

proposal – 25 minutes 
8. SAB Leadership – 5 minutes 
9. New business – 5 minutes 
10. Adjourn 

 

Meeting Notes: 

*The SAB meeting will be conducted virtually via Webex. To participate remotely during the meeting, 
please complete the form at: https://westlinnoregon.gov/citycouncil/meeting-request-speak-signup by 
4:00 pm on the meeting day. Staff will email a Webex invitation before the meeting. 

 

The public can watch this meeting online via YouTube:  
https://youtube.com/live/0u_1LFw4F5o?feature=share  
 

Submit written comments by email to sustainabilityadvisoryboard@westlinnoregon.gov. We ask that 
written comments be provided before noon on the day of the meeting to allow members time to review 
your comments. Staff liaison contact:  ddigby@westlinnoregon.gov  

 
If you require special assistance under the Americans with Disabilities Act, please call City Hall 48 hours 
before the meeting date, 503-657-0331. 
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